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Loving Father,
Help us remember the birth of Jesus,

that we may share in the song of the angels,
the gladness of the shepherds,
and worship of the wise men.

Close the door of hate
and open the door of love all over the

world.
Let kindness come with every gift

and good desires with every greeting.
Deliver us from evil by the blessing

which Christ brings,
and teach us to be merry with clear hearts.

May the Christmas morning
make us happy to be thy children,

and Christmas evening bring us to our beds
with grateful thoughts,
forgiving and forgiven,

for Jesus’ sake.
Amen.



Make sure to
order your

wine by Dec 8
before

midnight. 

Sign up!

St. Gabriel Lalemant is teaming up with
Fielding Estate Winery for a fundraiser.
All proceeds will help purchase new Smart
Boards in some of the classrooms.

What's
new

Don’t forget to sign up on School Cash Online for “A
Christmas Evening at St. Gabriel. Please use one family

name and RSVP the amount of immediate family
members joing us by Wednesday Dec 4th before

midnight for some fun art activities, a visit from Santa
and snacks. 

“A Christmas Evening”
Wednesday December 11th

 5pm to 7pm 

Wine pick up day is 
Monday Dec 16 -2:45pm to 4pm



Advent Mass 
in the gym 

on 
Thursday December 5th

 11:45am 

First Reconciliation Dec 2, 2024
7pm @ OLOS



Food Orders for January will start
 on Thursday December 5th and run until Sunday

December 15th
 to be purchased on School Cash Online only before

midnight. 
Due to it being a short month we are only having three

lunch days in January



St. Gabriel Lalemant Choir will be
 attending this years “Choirfest” 
on Wednesday December 11, 2024 

at the Seaway Mall in Welland. Students will
be singing at 10:40am  



On Thursday December 12th, St.
Gabriel will be going to see the 

musical production of “ELF” 
Students are leavimg the school

approximately 
10am and returning by 12:45pm.

 If your child(ren) have a Pita order
they will receive it when 

they return and will be able to eat their
 lunch at the normal nutrition break.
Parents are reminded to use the Safe
Arrival System and report their child’s

absence if not attending. 



St. Gabriel Lalemant 
will be hosting a Christmas

concert
 in the gym on 

Thursday December 19th at
9:30am 

Parents/ Guardians are
welcome to join us at this time.



Thank you as always to our sponsor 
“Delta Bingo”,

and thank you to our volunteers.
Without you our school would not

 have the opportunities we have been gifted
 Bless you this Christmas season.  





On Thursday December 19th 
St. Gabriel Lalemant is hosting Pasta Day 
for our students to celebrate the holiday

season. Please make 
sure if your child is not participating

 in having pasta that they bring
 a lunch to join us in the gym.



Please remember to use the 
Safe Arrival System to mark your child’s absence

Bell Times:
8:10am  Supervision begins

8:25am- Bell rings
1st Nutrition Break -10:35am to 11:15am 

2nd Nutrition Break - 12:35pm to 1:15pm (Food Days)
2:45pm- End of day



Friday December 20th is our last day before the
holiday break.

St. Gabriel Lalemant staff 
wishes you a safe, healthy

 and happy New Year
We return to learn on January 6th 2025


